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Dear Parents, 
 
Well this week has certainly been a challenge! We have had issues with the phone, with power cuts and IT in general but we 
have all shown great resilience both at home and at school. I feel we have settled into the flow of this lockdown and when 
the technology is working, we have gained some structure to our school day. Thank you for your patience, feedback and 
support and please don’t forget that we are still here to help.  
 
Unfortunately, we have had to close our Key Stage 2 school bubble as we have had a positive COVID19 case and all staff and 
children within that bubble will need to self-isolate for 10 days. I am glad to say though that everyone is well and we look 
forward to seeing everyone back in school soon.  
 
Today we held in our thoughts and prayers all of our families who have family members who are poorly and in hospital and 
the families that have suffered losses recently. We are thinking of you. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Fay, Ivy, Ryan, Lucy, Danielle, Macy,  
Harry B, Elsie C, Alfie D, Noah D, Elsie-Mae, Edith, Olivia, Alfie F, Belle, Brooke, Lenny H, Joshua, Poppy K, Kenny, Lenny, Oskar, 
Sophia M, Catherine, Isabella O, Abigail, Isla, Lilly, Patrick, Ruby T, Sonny T, Josie, Archie, Poppie and Aaron. Danielle, Elsie C, 
Edith, Alfie, Brooke and Lenny have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations go to Lenny K for achieving his 
Gold Mathletics award. Our Super Spellers this week are Fitzwalter class with 39,849,520 points, Quickbury with 56,460,677 
points but Durrington class only just took the lead with 56,926,966 points!  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have challenged themselves at home. 
Copeland: Teddy has been working so hard in maths, finding ways to make 5. 
Durrington: Jude has really persevered with his writing this week. 
Fitzwalter: Fay has amazed us with her scientific knowledge when learning about mountains. 
Quickbury:  Ryan has read 30 books on the Epic Library which really is epic! 
 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Oliver for being the top scorer in Spelling Shed. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the birthday song to Harry who will be 7 years old next week. 
 
 
 
Keep safe everybody, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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